M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Dr. Maria Brown, Chairman

Board Members
FROM:
Matthew Turner, Superintendent
DATE:
February 1, 2021
RE:
KASA New Superintendent Training – Louisville 
For the board to approve the Matthew Turner, Superintendent to attend the KASA New Superintendent Training on  February 18 and 19, 2021 in Louisville, KY.  The two nights stay and expenses will cost approximately $350.00.
I recommend the board approve the KASA New Superintendent Training for Matthew Turner, as presented.  

